
The fear of vegetables is called Lachanophobia!

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 168
Wednesday, May 23rd

TODAY
• Sub Section Track @ UMD-9:15am/bus leaves @ 7:30am
• 7th gr. Orientation - 9:30 - 11:40am
• Last Day for ALC!
• Bsb vs ML/WR-home-4:30pm
THURSDAY
• HS Awards - auditorium @ 9:30am
• Bsb (JH also) vs C.I.-home-4:30pm
• HS Band/Choir Concert - 7pm

FRIDAY
• NO SCHOOL!

MONDAY
• NO SCHOOL - MEMORIAL DAY!

Today’s lunch is tater tot hotdish, mixed veggies, buttered bread & fruit. Breakfast tomorrow is caramel rolls.

The LIBRARY WILL BE CLOSED starting next Tuesday, May 29th.  If you have anything saved on a 
computer, please come and get it off.  All the document folders will be cleaned out next week - nothing will be saved.  . 
LIBRARY BOOKS ARE DUE TOMORROW, May 24th. ALL OF YOU ARE CURRENTLY ON THE 
REPORT CARD/DIPLOMA HOLD LIST. SENIORS; Kiarra Johnson & Chelsy Wilkie,  Travis Anderson, 
Corrine Becker, Dakota Boyd, Martina Bruchu, Breezy Carr, Katy DeMenge, Nick Fistere, Darian Fredrickson, Geno 
Hafslund, Abby Hawkinson, Cassie Hill, Seth Irwin, Joey Jacobs, Elyssa Jensen, Noah Johnson, Ethan Moratz, Kendra 
Mickelson, Korrina Mickelson, Ashlinn Moore, Isaiah Mushkooub, Sierra Nelson, Jojo Orbeck, Solomon Pagan, Casey 
Pangburn, Nathan Peet, Marissa Shaw, Cassie Sprague, Billy Staska, Karlee Tierney, Jeff Turner, Megan Vierkandt, Chandra 
Weimer, Daniel Zgodava.

Sb players will be meeting after school tonight in Ms. Hosna’s room to vote for awards, turn in 
uniforms (clean or dirty) and have a root beer float.

Seniors, if you need final transcripts sent out, please come to the office and let Deb know 
where to send them. Report card & diplomas will be held if there are any outstanding activity fees, shop 
fees, unpaid lunch bills or library books, text books and LSC online books are not returned.

Junior High Trackletes:  get your warm ups and jerseys in to Steve, Dr. B, or Ms. Burg.  You will not receive your 
ribbons until your clothing has been turned in!

VB Summer League permissions slips & $30 fee due to Deb by  TOMORROW. 

Students who have taken LSC college classes need to return textbooks to MDoten asap--esp RJ and Shilynn

For those of you who indicated interest in football cheerleading:  The practices will be held from 
3:30-5:00 today, and next Tuesday, May 29. In Mrs. Moser’s room (kindergarten room).  Remember you must attend at 
least one practice in order to tryout.  Tryouts will be on Wednesday, May 30 at 3:30.  Please see Deb ASAP for your 
teacher evaluation forms, which are also a required part of tryouts.   

We're doing a penny drive for Kids Plus until May 24th.   Let's do it--let's make Mr. Willard eat his words 
and be forced to ride his bike 55 miles to work!  The winning class will get a smoothie party with Mr. Willard.  You get 
positive points for pennies in your jar, but negative points for dollars and for silver coins, so you can "sabotage" other 
grades! The STAFF is STILL winning!

THE AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY COMMUNITY BLOOD DRIVE - Thursday, May 24th from 1:00 - 
7:00 pm at the Community Center. Bring your  photo id and, if you are 16 and would like to give blood you need to get 
the permission forms filled out. Forms are available in the hs office.




